Living Well Week is March 12-18
Source: National Extension Association of Family and Consumer Sciences

During the week of March 12-18, family and consumer science professionals with the University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service are making special efforts to educate citizens about ways to improve the quality of life for adults, youth, individuals and families.

The emphasis is on eating right through nutrition and food safety, spending smart through financial management skills, enjoying home through safety through relationship and parenting skills and sharing time through community and volunteerism. 
In 2005, the United States Senate passed a resolution designating the second week of March as Extension Living Well Week. The goal of the Living Well campaign is to make residents aware of the many Extension family and consumer science educational programs and resources that are available to help them achieve a positive, healthy lifestyle.

Whether it’s managing diabetes through meal planning and exercise, evaluating long-term care insurance or getting tips on spending quality family time, Extension agents across the nation and right here at home have information that can help. Programs for Extension family and consumer science focus on making a difference in the lives of people, families and communities.
(Agents: Add any specific programs you may have planned for this week or highlight some upcoming activities that may fit with Living Well.)

For more information on living well, contact (Your County) Extension office. 

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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